
 
Dear colleague, 

You are kindly invited  to participate in the Social Event in the frame of the Summer Course in Belgium.  

This event will take place at the restaurant of Campus De Nayer at 17h00, Thursday June 18th. 

 

We hope to see you there. 

The Daily Management Board,  

Galyna Tabunshchyck, Peter Arras, Dirk Van Merode  

 


